
Notification of Positive COVID-19 Cases 

To provide parents and caregivers with up-to-date information on the current number of positive cases 

at Newmeadow, the information below will be updated as necessary. Any cases that will have an 

operational impact (closure of a classroom/remote learning) will be communicated to parents directly 

from the COVID Coordinator.  

The cases listed below have been confirmed by DOH.  The positive COVID-19 reported case(s) are as 

follows: 

 Clifton Park: 

 One individual whose last day on site was 11/23/21. 

 One individual whose last day on site was 11/18/21. 

 One individual whose last day on site was 11/5/21. 

 One individual whose last day on site was 11/1/21. 

 Fort Edward site: (no known cases at this time) 

All students and staff who may have come been exposed will be notified by Newmeadow and 

DOH/Contact Tracing. 

Please note that The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) and other privacy laws 

restrict us from disclosing or confirming any personally identifiable information. We cannot identify 

anyone who has tested positive.  

Please contact Ramona Grugnale, COVID Coordinator at rgrugnale@newmeadow.org or Stacey Cornell, 

Assistant Executive Director of Program Services at scornell@newmeadow.org, with questions. 

Thank you. 

 


